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We have a new Facebook Page



www.facebook.com/MealsonWheelsEtcSeminoleCountyFL



Having a social media presence is vital to our organization. When you
"like", "follow" and/or share our posts, this opens up the audience to

many others to learn about our organization.  
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National Volunteer Week
April 17-23

National Volunteer Week is celebrated in April. We want take this
opportunity to "thank" our awesome volunteers. Without your

support, we would not be able to do what we do. Even through the
most challenging past two years - you have been there to support
our organization, and for that we are so very thankful. We love our

volunteers!
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WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!



 www.mealsetc.org/volunteer

You can donate up to $150 to Meals on Wheels, Etc.. In May, we will
be kicking off a month-long campaign with HundredX and we need
your participation! This campaign allows you to donate up to $150
of someone else's money.  Look for an email before May explaining

the details.



Meals on Wheels, Etc.’s newsletter is published quarterly and shared with friends of the
organization. We welcome suggestions and feedback on the publication and ask that they be
sent to: Meals On Wheels, Etc., Attn: Et Cetera, 2801 S. Financial Ct., Sanford, FL 

2801 S. Financial Ct., Sanford, FL 32773 
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A special "thank you" to those who donated during our annual
Senior Santa campaign!  Your generous donations help us keep our

many programs up and running for our seniors!

Thank you to everyone who came out to 8th Annual Mardi
Gras in February to support Meals on Wheels.  A special

"thanks" to Ladies 327, Celery City Craft, West End Trading Co
and Loggerhead Distillery for their generous donations.


